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TECHNICAL 

 
 
Disruption in e-Filing System Applications  
 

Kindly be informed that the Inland Revenue Board (IRB) has informed the Institute that there will 
be a disruption in the applications of e-Filing, namely, TAeF, SPSD and HTHA on 26 February 
2012 (Sunday) from 8a.m. till 12midnight, for maintenance purposes. 

 

For further assistance, members may email their enquiries to IRB at helpitef@hasil.gov.my. 

 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer 

This document is only meant for members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  Although the CTIM has taken all reasonable care 
in the preparation and compilation of the information contained in the CTIM e-circular, the Institute / each party providing the material displayed 

herein expressly disclaim all and any liability or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in the contents of the CTIM e-circular or 

for anything done or omitted to be done by any such person in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of the contents of the 
CTIM e-circular. 

https://e.hasil.gov.my/
mailto:helpitef@hasil.gov.my

